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Hello, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill 4130, which seeks to ensure 

that only licensed DOCTORS are in charge of medical practices.  

 

We MUST regulate the ownership and management relationships between 

professional medical corporations and management services organizations. This 

crucial legislation aims to ensure transparency, prevent conflicts of interest, and 

uphold the integrity of healthcare services. 

 

By prohibiting shareholders, directors, or officers of medical corporations from 

simultaneously owning or controlling shares in, serving as a director or officer of, or 

participating in managing both the professional corporation and a management 

services organization, the bill establishes clear boundaries. This prohibition is 

essential in maintaining the focus on delivering quality healthcare services without 

compromising professional standards. 

 

House Bill 4130 is a commendable effort to safeguard the interests of patients and 

maintain the highest standards of professional conduct within the medical field. I urge 

you to support and pass this bill to promote transparency, ethical practices, and the 

overall well-being of our healthcare system, ESPECIALLY for those of us in poor, 

rural, disadvantaged communities on the Southern Oregon Coast. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kim 


